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Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to inform you of the clubs that will be running again this term. We would like to thank all 
the staff and parents who give up their time to support the clubs, as without them, our range of clubs would 
be very limited.  
 
Numbers will be limited per club depending on the activity, so they will be allocated on a first come first 
served basis and then a waiting list set up if needed. 
 

Please note that these clubs will run from week beginning  
Monday 22nd January until Friday 22nd March inclusive. 

 

Spring Term 2024 

 Years R, 1 and 2 
3:20 – 4:20 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
3:20 – 4:20 

Monday 

Drawing Club  
(Mrs Ashley) 

 Book Club  
(Miss Spence) 

Tuesday  
Y2, 3 & 4 

Ball Games 
(Mr S - Go Active) 

 

Wednesday Board Games 
(Mrs Ball) 

Cross Country 
(Mrs Plumb & Mrs Lloyd) 

Thursday  Craft Club 
(Mrs Grainger) 

Friday Film Club 
(Mr Finnimore) 

 
Please can you make sure that it is something that your child really wants to do before signing them up. It 
is important that we encourage the children to show commitment to their chosen club as this breeds good 
habits for the future. By signing up to their respective clubs, the children are agreeing to commit 
themselves to attending every session with obvious exceptions for illness or other emergencies.  
 
Please choose the club with your child/ren and complete the online form to confirm your choices by Friday 
19th January. 
 
If you have any issues with the form, please contact Cathy in the office. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Ball  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZKLe98vXME-Y4S7bInjfZGg-APSuoKlDvkr9r-jZa5BUMDZJRUJKTzJGUk5TMFRaNFVKSzQwWFBSTi4u

